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DATE





� MERGEFIELD Surveyed_First �«Surveyed_First»� � MERGEFIELD Surveyed_Last �«Surveyed_Last»�


� MERGEFIELD Address_1 �«Address_1»�


� MERGEFIELD Address_2 �«Address_2»�


� MERGEFIELD City �«City»�  � MERGEFIELD State �«State»�  � MERGEFIELD Zip_Code �«Zip_Code»�











Dear � MERGEFIELD Surveyed_First �«Surveyed_First»� � MERGEFIELD Surveyed_Last �«Surveyed_Last»�,





The Florida Department of Elder Affairs sponsors the SHINE (State Health Insurance Assistance Program).  SHINE counselors provide information and assistance related to Medicare, Medicaid, long-term insurance, prescription drugs and other health insurance issues. We understand that you spoke to a SHINE volunteer counselor within the past five months. 





To find out about the SHINE client experience and to help us continue to improve the SHINE program, we will be conducting a brief telephone interview among those who received SHINE counseling.  We are sending you this letter to let you know that you might be called between [DATE and  DATE] for this interview.  Please understand that only some of the people who receive this letter will be called.  





If you are called, you are not required to answer our questions.  Your decision to participate or not to participate will have no impact on your eligibility to continue to utilize SHINE services.  Your answers to our questions will be confidential.





Should you have questions about this survey, please call Mr. Brandon Cunningham (850-414-2128) or Dr. Darlene Heinrich (850-414-2111) at the Department of Elder Affairs.  If they are unavailable, you may leave a message and someone will return your call.  Thank you in advance for your participation.





Sincerely,











E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D.


Secretary








